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Dear Friends of the Ministry, 
     Greetings from Sakila! We 
thank God for protection from 
Covid-19. The years of 2020 and 
2021 have been a battle in our faith. 
We keep trusting God, and God 
has been faithful to us until now.
     The ministry is doing fine. We 
have 109 Bible school students who 
will graduate on Dec. 2, 2021. 
Praise the Lord!
     Churches are growing all over 
Tanzania. This year I visited
many states in Dar, Katavi, 
Kigoma, Kagera, Shinyanga, Singida, 
Dodoma, Manyara, Arusha, Zanzibar, and Kilimanjaro. During 
the trip around the country, we realized the churches have 
many needs, including land and buildings.
     The staff at the Sakila medical clinic has been working hard 
this year due to vaccinations.
     Please pray for the Congo as many people are dying. Even 
people from our churches over there have died.
     We are also praying for relief from drought in Tanzania. 
Cows have died, and rivers have gone dry. Please pray for 
Tanzania.
     Finally, please pray for my upcoming trip to USA and the 
needs of the ministry. May God bless you as you pray and 
support the ministry. 

      Dear friend, I pray that you may enjoy good health and that all 
may go well with you, even as your soul is getting along well. 3 John 1:2

Love you all,
Bishop Eliudi Issangya

2022 Needs List 
• Farm seeds: $4,000 
• Rice and cooking oil: $12,000 
• Motor oil/grease: $3,000 
• Stationery supplies for office and 

students: $4,500 
• New generator: $12,000 
• Solar power system: $20,000 
• Arusha crusades: $7,000 
• Seminar in July: $10,000 
• Eliudi’s church visitations in 

Tanzania: $15,000 
• Classroom expansion: $20,000 
• Library building: $21,000 
• Finish wall around school: $20,000 
• Paint for seminar hall: $10,000 
• Roof for main office: $12,000 
• Shipping container: $22,000 

Total: $192,500
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Thanks to your prayers and God’s 
provision through donations from many 
churches and individuals, the food need 

we shared in September has been met 
completely! Above, Eliudi shows one of 

three food storage containers that are 
filled with bags of corn and beans. 

Tentative U.S. Travel Schedule 
December 4-14: Poulsbo, Washington 
December 15-26: Mariposa, California 

December 27-January 11: San Diego, California 
January 12-30: Stayton, Oregon 

January 31-February 6: Gillette, Wyoming 
February 7: Depart for next destination (TBA)
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Crower Trade School Update 
     Crower Trade School 
school is well equipped, 
and the staff (pictured 
at right) are ready to 
accommodate more 
students, but we need 
additional boarding 
facilities in order to 
allow more students to attend, including a boys’ dorm, 
girls’ dorm, and bathrooms. Each dorm will cost about 
$20,000, which includes 12 bunk beds, bedding, and 
mosquito nets for 24 students. Two bathroom/shower 
combinations will also be required and are expected to 
cost about $5,000 each.  

Board Members’ Trip 
     Crystal Garvin and Pastors 
Jim and Shirley Bedsole 
traveled to Tanzania in 
October and had a wonderful 
trip. What a blessing to return 
and work alongside friends 
and ministry partners again! 

Radio Station 
The Bedsoles visited New 

Life Radio Station, which now 
reaches 1.8 million people 24 
hours a day with the Gospel, 
plus many more globally 
through online streaming. The 
staff receives many prayer requests and testimonies 
every day. So far two churches have been planted as a 
result of the radio ministry, and they are growing quickly!

Connect and Donate Online 
Visit our website to donate online: ieoafrica.org 

Follow our Facebook page for regular updates: 
facebook.com/ieoafrica.org 

IEO is also on Instagram:  
instagram.com/ieo_africa/

New Bible School Teacher 
     Neema Mbise is 
the newest teacher 
to join the Bible 
school teaching 
staff. She gave her 
life to Jesus in 
2004 and started 
singing in worship 
music in 2019. She 

attended Bible school for three years in Tanga, 
Tanzania, where she met a man from Kenya 
who was a pastor, and they got married.  

Her husband was already married to 
another woman in Kenya, but Neema didn’t 
know about his first wife. (Unfortunately, this is 
a fairly common situation in much of  East 
Africa.) By the time she found out he was 
married, she was pregnant. He returned to 
Kenya and left her alone and devastated. 

Neema returned home to live with her 
family and continued her worship music 
ministry. She met Bishop Eliudi at a ministry 
conference and shared her testimony with him. 
He invited her to be like his daughter, teach at 
the Bible school, and live on the school campus.  

Neema said she is so happy to be in Sakila 
and knows it is the right place for her and her 2-
year-old son. She was sick from the stress and 
trauma when she arrived, but the Lord has 
healed her heart and body. She has been doing 
online college course work since she arrived and 
will obtain her degree in theology and 
community development by the end of  the year. 

Eliudi relayed that it is a blessing to have 
Neema living on campus. The other two female 
teachers live off  campus with their own families, 
and sometimes a woman is needed to help the 
female students in the evenings or on weekends. 

“Neema” 
means “grace” in 
Swahili. She said 
she is thankful for 
the Lord’s grace 
in her life and 
also wished to 
express her 
gratitude to all 
the supporters of  
this ministry.

Contact: Garven Kinley  
(360) 620-1223 • garven@comcast.net

Neema and her son, Ivan, 
are a welcome addition!

Thank you for your support of this powerful ministry!
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